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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 6 
1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 

DALLAS, TX 75202-2733 

CERTIFIED LETTER: RETURN RECEIPT 

Mr. Joseph c. Vozella, Chief 
Environment, Safety and Health 
Department of Energy 
Los Alamos Field Office 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

Branch 

Re: Notice of Deficiency, RFI Work 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 
NM0890010515 

Dear Mr. Vozella: 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the 
RCRA Facility Investigation (RFI) Work Plan for Operable Unit 
1082 (OU 1082) dated July 16, 1993 and found it to be deficient. 
Enclosed is a list of deficiencies which need to be addressed 
within thirty (30) days of receipt of this letter with the 
exception of the sampling plans noted in deficiency #18 which are 
due within sixty (60) days of receipt of this letter. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Barbara 
Driscoll at (214) 655-7441. After August 1, 1994 Barbara's 
number will be changed to (214) 665-7441. 

Sincerely yours, 

I) 
William K. Honker, P.E., 
Chief, RCRA Permits Branch 

Enclosure (1) 

cc: Mr. Benito Garci , Bureau Chief 
Hazardous and Ra ioactive Materials Bureau 
New Mexico Envir9nment Department 

Mr. Jorg Jansen, /Program Manager 
Environmental Restoration Program 
Los Alamos National Laboratory, M992 
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